
 

 

9th February 2020 

Earlier this morning officers retrieved the body of a male from the water near Havelet. We are 

currently awaiting formal identification but understand there will be speculation. 

We have informed the family of Mr Bourgaize and ask that their privacy is respected at this time. 

We will make a further announcement once formal identification has taken place, which will be in the 

coming days.  


